

SEMANA 28 DEL 13 AL 16 DE OCTUBRE GUÍA N°21 DE INGLÉS PARA 8° BÁSICO 2020 UNIT 2 Countries, Culture and Customs, Useful English

Nombres:	Apellidos:		RUN:
• • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • •	• • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • •	• • • •	• • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • •
Curso: 8th Grade Letra:	Fecha: October 13th, 2020		

OBJETIVO: OA 16 Demostrar conocimiento y uso del lenguaje en sus textos escritos por medio de las siguientes funciones: Expresar gustos, preferencias y opiniones; por ejemplo: I love/enjoy/hate/ don't mind, además de identificar y describir preguntas con WH; por ejemplo: Where is China? When do you celebrate Chile's Independence? How do you feel in December?; the man in...; the woman with...; the location.

Tiempo considerado: 90 minutos. Esta actividad se enmarca en el cierre de contenidos de la unidad 2 y se encuentra en los textos de estudio, se explicará en clases y ppt será enviado a los alumnos por correo.

1. Match the columns.	
a. Who	Asking about location.
b. When	Asking about a person.
c. What	Asking about time.
d. How	Asking about manner or qualities.
e. Where	Asking about reasons.
f. Which	Asking about things.
g. Why	Asking about objects (from a list).

2. Read the article and answer the questions.

THE CITIES OF GOLD

In the time of the "conquistadores" (Spanish invaders), people in the ancient Americas had come to believe in the existence of a magical city of gold. Around 1540, a Spaniard by the name of Francisco Vásquez de Coronado formed an expedition in search of the mythical treasure. "We have to search for the gold", he cried out, "we shouldn't" waste another minute." With 400 men, he marched across the Great Plains finding only poor villages and clay articles. "You mustn't head south, you must head north," a wise man told him. And so on he went, believing always in the lost city. The natives continued to talk about tremendous riches to be seen in the marvelous "City of Gold." "You cannot search there," the elders told Coronado, as he and his men searched through the sacred grounds. But they found nothing, only bones and rags. After many years of trekking and searching, Coronado had lost half of his men to disease. "That is it," he said to himself, we should stop, and we must go back to our homes and forget about this gold!"

a.	How many men marched with Coronado?	d. When the tradition of Australians
b.	Why did Coronado head north?	tu dina verif
c.	Where did Coronado search?	vy, What are Aberignal stones about?
d.	Why did Coronado stop searching?	
e.	Where did the men go in the end?	

Prepositions IN - ON - AT. Write the time expressions from the box below in the correct column.

weekdays - 5:30 pm - noon - the afternoon - Sunday - the evening

1

4.	DO & MAKE.	Complete the sentences using the correct form of the verbs do or make.

- a. When I _____ my homework I focus my attention on it.
- b. My grandma loves ______ the gardening.
- c. The man who lives next door _____ a lot of noise every time he has a party.
- d. Rodrigo is very sociable. _____ friends is not a problem for him.
- e. The doctor told my brother he has to ______ exercise.
- f. My dad had to ______ a big effort to lift the sofa.

